
                                   

 

Dear HHS Senior Families, 

The HHS Counseling & Guidance Department will be holding a Completing the FAFSA 

Workshop on Wednesday, October 6th from 6:30pm – 8pm in Tech Center A.  Diane Pienta-Lett, 

Director of Financial Aid at Sussex County Community College, will be here to guide you 

through the financial aid application process. 

Here is what you need to bring for the workshop: 

 You and your child 

 2020 Federal Tax returns 

 2020 W-2 forms 

 2020 Child Support received and/or paid 

 Any other income documentation for the 2020 year 

 Bank statements 

 Social Security cards/Alien Registration cards 

 Student’s driver’s license 

 FSA User ID and Password (These will be created if you have not already done so.) 

 Access to your email accounts 

*We ask that you arrive as close to 6:30pm as possible, but no later than 7:30pm, to allow 

enough time to go through the financial aid application process.* 

If you have any questions, please contact Stacy Yanko at 973-770-8861 or 

syanko@hopatcongschools.org. 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

*Please note that masks are required.* 
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